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R&R InternationalInc.
i m . . m . . u. . . c. 1234 S. Cleveland -Massillon Road

Akron, Ohio 44321

May 29,1998

Diane Dandois
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
License and Debt Collection Board
Office of the Controller
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Reference: Materials Annual Fee for License No. 34-20292 -02

Dear Ms. Dandois:

This letter is in response to the enclosed invoice regarding our materials annual fee. Please be advised
that we have not possessed any nuclear density gauges since March of 1997 and this year donated the last
remaining source item to a major university. As a result we wish to terminate our Materials license and
also request that the fee for 1998 be waived or partially reduced.

Attached is a copy of the current invoice and a 314 Form and supporting evidence concerning source
disposition.

We look forward to a response to this request. If additional information is needed, please contact me at f(330) 666 - 2200; extension 312 or by fax at 330 666-7874. '

Thank you for your time and consideration.

|

Respectfully,
i
;

/

P. David Gura
Manager; Safety, Health, and Quality Assurance

Cc: D. Hersey
;

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

P.O. Box 954514
et. Louis, MO 63195-4514
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